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April 1, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Ten-Year and Last-Year 4-H Member, 
 
Congratulations on your 4-H Years!  This is quite an accomplishment and we would like 
to honor you by including your picture and biographical information in the Warrick County 
Clover Gazette and posting it during the 2024 Warrick County 4-H Fair.  Your information 
will also be highlighted in the Boonville Standard.   
 
We will need a picture, no larger than a 5” x 7” (professional quality pictures will look best), 
along with a summary of your years in 4-H, preferably typed.  Some suggestions for 
information you may want to include are: parents/guardian names, club name, offices you 
held, favorite projects, favorite memories or activities and 4-H awards.  Be sure to include 
what high school you are graduating from and high school awards and scholarships 
received and accomplishments made.  We would also like to include your future plans.  Has 
4-H made a difference in your life?  We hope so!!!  Be sure to include that information as 
well to inspire those who are coming along behind you.  Please keep your summary to 1 
page of an 8½” x 11” sized paper, double spaced.  Don’t forget to include your name. 

 
 
Please email your information along with your picture to Heidi at hkellem@purdue.edu  

NO LATER THAN Friday, May 5, 2024.  The earlier the better!  Or 

feel free to mail or hand-deliver your submission to the Purdue Extension Office at 107 
W. Locust Street, Suite 111 Boonville IN  47601.  Sorry! We are not responsible for 
lost or damaged photos. 
 
If you have any questions, please email Heidi at hkellem@purdue.edu.   
 
Again, congratulations on all your accomplishments and best of luck in the future! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Carla Kidwell 
Extension Educator - CED 
4-H Youth Development 
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